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Vitamins and minerals,
present in small amounts
in foods, are essential
to keep everything
working well.

Toxic substances, some
dietary habits, and some
personal behavior may be
bad for one's health.
Some effects show up
right away, others years
later. Avoiding toxic
substances, such as
tobacco, and changing
dietary habits increase
the chance of living

Some things people take
into their bodies from
the environment can hurt
them.

Eating a variety of
healthful foods and
getting enough exercise
and rest help people to
stay healthy.

The environment may
contain dangerous levels
of substances that are
harmful to human beings.
Therefore, the good
health of individuals
requires monitoring the
soil, air, and water and
taking steps to make
them safe.

Some drugs mimic or
block the molecules
involved in transmitting
nerve or hormone signals
and therefore disturb
the normal operations of
the brain and body.

If germs are able to get
inside one's body, they
may keep it from working
properly.

Diseases caused by germs
may be spread by people
who have them. Washing
one's hands with soap
and water reduces the
number of germs that can
get into the body or
that can be passed on to
other people.

Sanitation measures such
as the use of sewers,
landfills, quarantines,
and safe food handling
are important in
controlling the spread
of organisms that cause
disease.

Regular exercise is
important to maintain a
healthy heart/lung
system, good muscle
tone, and bone strength.

Tobacco, alcohol, other
drugs, and certain
poisons in the
environment (pesticides,
lead) can harm human
beings and other living
things.

The amount of food
energy (calories) a
person requires varies
with body weight, age,
sex, activity level, and
natural body efficiency.

New medical techniques,
efficient health care
delivery systems,
improved sanitation, and
a fuller understanding
of the nature of disease
give today's human
beings a better chance
of staying healthy than
their forebears had.
Conditions now are very

Food provides energy and
materials for growth and
repair of body parts.

As people grow up, the
amounts and kinds of
food and exercise needed
by the body may change.

The length and quality
of human life are
influenced by genes and
environmental factors,
including sanitation,
diet, medical care, and
personal health
behaviors.


